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3rd July 2020 
 
Dear Year 6 parents & carers  
 
From next Monday 6th July, we will be welcoming back all our Year 6 pupils as well as 
continuing to support our Year 5 pupils, keyworker and vulnerable families. We need to 
make the following changes to keep all the children safe (Note the staggered entry times 
for Year 6): 
 
Please remember – Parking Enforcement Cameras have been installed on Nithdale Road, Plum 
Lane & Genesta Road, so please avoid an expensive fine - park legally and away from the school. 
 
Year 6 will come into school via the Astro playground entrance. We would ask for your patience at 
the start and end of each day as it will take a bit of time. 
 
Once the Astro playground gate is open, please stand around the edge of the playground next to one 
of the 2m distancing marks. If all spaces are taken then please wait on the distancing circles on the 
pavement.  
 
You will be called forward so you can use hand sanitiser and have your temperature taken as you 
come into the school building. To reduce the number of children waiting in the playground, we have 
staggered the entry and home times. We’d ask any parents who are dropping-off or collecting their 
child to wait by one of the distancing lines around the edge of the Astro playground. 

 
 
 
 
 

Please make sure your child wears school uniform each day and brings in a packed lunch 
and a named bottle of water every day. If your child is entitled to a free school meal then 
we will provide a packed lunch for them. 
 
Year 6 children and our Year 5 children (except our keyworker & vulnerable children), will be in school on 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday each week. This enables a more complete clean of the 
buildings every Wednesday. Go to the school website for more information and a short update video 
just for Year 6. 
 
Regards 

 
 
Richard Slade 
Headteacher 

 Class 6B 6H 6JB 
Time In 8:45am 8:45am 9:00am 

Time out 3:00pm 3:00pm 3:15pm 

Welcome back Year 6 


